"Sherry Wahn (agent)— (landowner)

07/12/2024 @ 1:05 pm
by phone

Agent Sherry Wahn returned Landowner-request for a call. Landowner is very upset
since the line is proposed be within 200 feet of home and does not want to mow around
additional poles for a line that is not helping landowner personally. Landowner stated
landowner will fight to the end and will demand to be paid for every kilowatt that crosses the
property. Agent Wahn explained payments will only be a one time deal and hoped, if the line
does end up impacting the landowner, that the landowner will decide to work with Agent
Wahn. Agent Wahn explained the line has to be approved by the state of Missouri which
sometime takes 6 to 9 months."



